
Please read the information below from Credentia. If you have questions, please contact Mr. 
Allen. 
 
 
 
                                                                                                                Burrell Allen  
                                                                                                                Client Success Manager (CSM) 
                                                                                                                3 Bala Plaza West, Suite 400a 
                                                                                                                Bala Cynwyd, PA 19004 
                                                                                                                Tel: (267) 996-3119 

                                                                                                   Email: ballen@getcredentia.com 
  

 
RE: Nurse Aide Credentialing Program Update - Webpage 
 
Dear Nurse Aide Client: 

Credentia is excited to announce that the Credentia Nurse Aide website will be live on November 
1, 2021.   

The new Credentia website is dedicated to nurse aide credentialing and is simpler and easier to 
navigate. Your State Nurse Aide Webpage will be moved from the Pearson VUE site to the 
Credentia website.   

Candidates who access the current Pearson VUE nurse aide webpages will see a message 
announcing the new website. 

The nurse aide program website has moved! Credentia is the new nurse aide 
credentialing provider for your state, and you can find the new program page at 
www.credentia.com. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Credentia with any questions at this time. 

Sincerely, 

Burrell Allen 
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